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Jessica L. Titel

From: Paula Meyer <meyerpaula84@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 8, 2022 4:45 PM

To: Jessica L. Titel

Cc: Sheri Hartzheim

Subject: Public Hearing on May 11

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello, Jessica and Sheri.  

 

I am not sure who to email based on the notice we received in the mail regarding the Comprehensive Plan Future Land 

Use Map Amendment and Rezoning requests. 

 

My husband and I have no concerns about the requests by Apostolic Truth Church and look forward to having them in 

the neighborhood. 

 

If I need to send this email to another person, please let me know. 

 

Thank you! 

Paula and Greg Meyer 

3226 E Gazebohill Road 

Appleton 

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening 

attachments or clicking links.  


